
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

22nd January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds everyone safe and well. 

 

Home Learning 

Congratulations to you all on your fantastic Home Learning. We really miss all the 

children not in school and it is heartening to see snippets of their work from home. It 

must be incredibly challenging juggling everything at home and I am in awe of your 

efforts. 

 

Food Bank 

Our food bank is open to anyone who needs it. You are welcome to collect from the 

office anytime. If you are in need of support for any reason, but cannot collect, please 

let us know and we will arrange a time to deliver.  

 

Return to school 

There is still a lot of uncertainty about whether schools will fully re-open after half term. 

We hope to have staff testing in place from next week so hopefully that will help move 

things forward. In the meantime, we can only hope cases fall to safe levels as soon as 

possible. I will, of course, be in touch with you all as soon as we have details of how 

and when schools will re-open.  

 

In the meantime, if there is anything we can do to help, please do not hesitate to 

contact us.  

 

I hope you manage to enjoy something of a weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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